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To:        Coppell ISD Board of Trustees and Dr. Mike Waldrip 

From:    Debbie Youngs, Director of Accountability and Assessment 

Date:     January 23, 2017 

 

Re:        Public Hearing – Texas Academic Performance Report 

 

 

A public hearing on information, including the TAPR, will be provided in accordance 

with state law TEC §39.306. This presentation will be done in the form of a Powerpoint 

and advertised on the District website, through Informed, in the Citizens Advocate, and 

other manners which will alert the public of the upcoming hearing.  

 


